
 

 

8. Changes to Select Committee Membership 
 

Amendment to Membership of Committees 
 

At its Annual Meeting held on Wednesday 5th April 2006 the Council 
approved Appointments to its Cabinet, Committee’s and Panels for the 
Municipal Year 2006/2007. 

 
Subsequently, necessary amendments to the Membership of two 
Select Committee’s have been identified that require approval by the 
Council viz:- 

 
 

Health Select Committee  
 

Cllr Noble to be replaced by Cllr Baker. 
 
 Cllr Frankland to be replaced by Cllr Miss Inman 
 

Housing & Community Safety Select Committee 
 

Cllr Baker to be replaced by Cllr Noble. 
 

 Cllr Miss Inman to be replaced by Cllr Frankland. 
 


